
January 28, 2022 
 

Applications for the Suuri Fellowship Project 2022 
 
 

We are pleased to announce that the details of the Suuri Fellowship Project 2022 have 
been finalized. 

 
 Please check the [Updated] application guidelines for 2022 (January 28, 2022) 

and proceed with your application. 
URL: https://grad.pas.tsukuba.ac.jp/suuri-fellow/ 
 
To apply for the fellowship, please email us your degree program name and your name 

at either of the email addresses below. The Suuri Fellowship Personnel (Academic Service 
Office for the Pure and Applied Sciences Area) will later inform you on the application 
procedures by e-mail individually. 

If you have already applied or made an inquiry, you do not need to email us again. 
Those who have applied for the August period will be contacted individually about 

resubmitting their documents. 
 
Suuri Fellowship (Application Desk)  
suuri-f-appl@un.tsukuba.ac.jp 
Suuri Fellowship (Application Questions and Answers Desk)  
suuri-f-qa@un.tsukuba.ac.jp 
 
The announcement of the selection results is scheduled for Monday, March 15, 2022, as 
originally planned, for both the August and February period applicants. 
 
 

Masahiro Sasaki 
 Dean of Degree Programs in Pure and Applied Sciences 

https://grad.pas.tsukuba.ac.jp/suuri-fellow/

